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30 January 2019 
 
Mr Wade Baggott 
Principal Adviser, Listings Compliance (Perth) 
ASX Compliance Pty Ltd 
Level 40, Central Park 
152-158 St Georges Terrace 
PERTH  WA  6000 
 
By Email: tradinghaltsperth@asx.com.au  

wade.baggott@asx.com.au 
daniel.nicholson@asx.com.au 
Madeleine.Green@asx.com.au 

 
 
Dear Wade, 
 
Hot Chili Limited – Request for Voluntary Suspension 
 

Further to the Company’s current voluntary suspension, Hot Chili Ltd (ASX : HCH; “the Company”) wishes to 

request an extension of the voluntary suspension of the quoted securities of the Company to apply from the 

commencement of trading on Wednesday 30 January 2019. 

The Company requests the suspension pending announcements concerning a material acquisition.  The 

suspension is requested until the earlier of the commencement of normal trading on Monday 4 February 2019 

or when the announcements are released to the market. 

The Company is not aware of any reason why the voluntary suspension should not be granted. 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Christian Easterday 
Managing Director 
Hot Chili Limited 
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